COPY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Penchurch Strect, E.C.3.

30th Septembe r, 1948,

Dear 8irs,

Reverting to your letter of the 17th ultimo
and mine of the 4th instant referring, Inter alila, to
the case of the Steamer "GIALONG", I think it well to
inform jyou that the Soclety's 0ffice at Paris states
that this vessel now belongs to Messrs. Compagnie des
Transports Oceaniques, 1 Rue de Boccador, Paris, and that
the new Owners have written to their Agents at Saigon
with a view to ascertaining what arrangements are
proposed for the carrying out of the Speclal Survey
which became due at the end of June last.

In the cilrcumstances I shall be glad if
you will be gulded accordingly and it will be apprec la ted
if you will kindly lect me know whether you are in receipt
of any Information &s to the Owners' intentions in regard
to the carrying out of the requisite survey.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Messrs. Denis Freres d!Indochine B.4,,
Lloyd's Agents,
P.0. Box 42,
Saigon,
INDO-CHINA.
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